

Sandra Montañez-Diodonet Superintendent of Schools We are Passaic! Forward! ¡Pa'lante!

March 25, 2024

Dear Passaic Public Schools Community,

This weekend I was informed that Ms. Shavonn Stewart-Oliver, Assistant Principal at School No. 6, passed away while being cared for at an area hospital. I ask that you keep Ms. Stewart-Oliver, her family, and the School 6 community in your thoughts and prayers.

As a result of Ms. Stewart-Oliver's relationships with multiple school communities, we have made counselors available to assist students at all schools. If your child would like to discuss their feelings with one of our counselors, please reach out to your child's teacher or principal to ensure that a counseling staff member will meet with your child.

As a community, I thank you for your support and concern for one another, and I ask you to continue to pray for Ms. Stewart-Oliver and her family.

Sincerely,

Sandra M. Diodonet Superintendent